Tuesday, March 14, 2017 at 3:20:39 PM Pacific Daylight Time

Subject: Re: OPB Job Opportunity - Accounting Director
Date: Thursday, June 25, 2015 at 10:20:59 AM Pacific Daylight Time

From: Bobby LaRon
To: Barbara Allen

Posted on LinkedIn.

Thank you,

Bobby

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 25, 2015, at 10:13 AM, Barbara Allen <ballen@opb.org> wrote:
OPB seeks a skilled professional who thrives in a fast-paced work environment with multiple priorities
to join our Finance team. The Accounting Director is responsible for financial and budget reporting and

assuring the accuracy and integrity of accounting systems. For more information and to apply, go to:
http://www.opb.org/about/careers/. OPB is an Equal Opportunity Employer.

Page 1 of1


mailto:ballen@opb.org
http://www.opb.org/about/careers/

